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CONSULTATION 

Cardiff Council are in talks to open a Special 
Resource Base at our school to support 

learners with Emotional Health & Wellbeing 
needs. 

The base would include two classes (each 
with a maximum of 8 children) for ages 4-11 
years old. The plan is that the classes will 
be opened within the school site in existing 
buildings but they would not be within the 

main school. 

Children attending the base would be 
decided by Cardiff Council and the school. 
There would also be new staff appointed 

and funded by Cardiff Council to work in the 
specialist classes so will not impact on 

staffing at the school. 

Please see the letter which explains the 
proposal in more detail.  

It’s important that you have a say as a 
family.  You can share your views via the 

consultation link in the letter posted 
today.

There are also meetings in the 
community that you can attend to find 
out more and we are arranging one at 

school very soon. 

I’ll share the date as soon as I have it. 

Thank you,

Mrs Marsh 


